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SMOKING 
In keeping with the College's intent to provide a safe and healthful 
work environment, smoking is prohibited throughout the workplace. 
 
This applies equally to all employees, students, vendors, and 
visitors whether on the premises lawfully or unlawfully. 
 
 
 
Received via email from:  
Gena Lewis Singleton 
Assistant Dean  
Student Academic Affairs 
South Texas College of Law 
1303 San Jacinto  
Houston, Texas 77002 
713-646-2975 
gsingleton@stcl.edu 


